
From: Susan Funkenstein <s.funkenstein@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 11:06 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: for Zoning Board of Appeals, ZBA21-023; 2205 Navarre Circle 
 

 

Dear Zoning Board of Appeals: 
 
We are next-door neighbors of 2205 Navarre Circle; the owners, Lynna Chung and Brad 
Densen, will be appearing before you on Wednesday, June 23rd. 
 
We support the property owners in their request for zoning relief.  Good luck with the 
renovations! 
 
Susan Funkenstein and Paul Share 
2207 Navarre Circle 
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